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Dear 
Thank you for your enquiry received on 1 May 2017, which we are treating as a request 
under the Freedom of Information Act. This has been allocated reference RFI 014. 
The Single Source Regulations Office was established in 2014. I can confirm that since that 
time, the SSRO has received no ET1 Claim Forms forwarded by the Employment Tribunal. 
Therefore this is a nil return. 

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for an 
internal review. Internal review requests should be submitted within two months of the 
date of receipt of the response to your original request and should be addressed to: 
Marcine Waterman, c/o Enquiries, enquiries@ssro.gov.uk. 

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply 
directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information Commissioner 
can be contacted at: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, 
Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF. 

Regards, 

Enquiries 

Single Source Regulations Office 

Assuring value, building confidence 

Tel:  

Email: enquiries@ssro.gov.uk 

Finlaison House | 15-17 Furnival Street | London | EC4A 1AB 

From:   
Sent: 01 May 2017 00:46 
To: Enquiries 
Subject: Use of intelligence from ET1 claim forms forwarded by the Employment Tribunal 
To the Single Source Regulations Office (SSRO), 1 May 2017 
Dear Sir, 
Use of intelligence from ET1 claim forms forwarded by the Employment Tribunal 
Since April 2010 the Employment Tribunal has had the option to copy ET1 claim forms 
under the Public Interest Disclosure Act to the relevant regulators (“prescribed persons”). 
Please advise since April 2010: 
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1) How many ET1 claim forms (or excerpts and information related to the claims) for 
whistleblowing detriment under the Public Interest Disclosure Act has the SSRO received 
from the Employment Tribunal? 
2) Please advise if the SSRO holds data on the action that he or the organisation took in 
response to these notifications by the Employment Tribunal. 
3) Please give a breakdown of the number of ET1 claim forms (or excerpts and information 
related to the claims) received by each financial year. 
4) Please give a list of the bodies to which these PIDA claims relate, and the number and (if 
practicable) the nature of ET1s received about each organisation, broken down by financial 
year. 
5) Has the SSRO undertaken any analysis of the ET1 intelligence that it has received from 
Employment Tribunals since April 2010? If so, please disclose all reports and or 
correspondence that give the details and results of the analysis/ analyses. 
Yours sincerely, 




